
Become a member of the Michigan DemocraƟc Party! 
A great way to strengthen the ADCP is to join the MI DemocraƟc Party. A $20 basic membership returns $15 to us locally.     
A $60 couple membership returns $40.  Join w/donaƟon: hƩps://michigandems.com/join 
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Important Dates 
•5/14/22:  ACDP & Fielder for the 106th Office Open house, 1:00‐3:00. 143 W Washington Ave. Alpena 
•5/15/22:  ReproducƟve Rights Rally, 1:00‐2:00, Alpena County Courthouse,  
•5/19/22:  May ACDP monthly Membership MeeƟng, 6:00 pm @ ACDP Office 
•6/12/22:  SAVE‐the‐DATE.  ACDP 45th Anniversary CelebraƟon, 4:00‐7:00 @ ACDP office 
•6/16/22:  June ACDP monthly Membership MeeƟng, 6:00 pm, @ ACDP Office 
•7/4/22:    Alpena 4th of July parade, We need walkers in great numbers during this elecƟon season! 
•8/2/22:    August Primary.  VOTE VOTE VOTE 
 

Message from the Board… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The ACDP has opened an office for the 2022 ElecƟon Cycle at 
143 W. Washington Ave. across from Emery Enterprises.  We 
are currently open on Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays 
from 10 am to 6pm.  Linda Ayres has graciously taken over as 
Office Manager for our offices.  We are greatly appreciaƟve. 
We are looking for volunteers who are able to cover a 4 hour 
shiŌ from 10 am‐2 pm and 2pm‐6pm.  If you can cover one 
of these shiŌs, then please stop by when you see the flags 
out or call us at 989‐916‐6499 or email us at 
acdp864@gmail.com.  The hours and days we are open are 
subject to change. 
 

Now that we have secured a nice space for an office through 
November, we are sƟll in need of help to pay the rent aŌer 
the August Primary to maintain office space and conduct 
campaign acƟviƟes.  If you are able to help us, then please 
consider a generous donaƟon to the ACDP electronically‐  
hƩps://secure.actblue.com/donate/alpenademocrats  or 
mail your donaƟon with checks payable to ‐Alpena County 
DemocraƟc Party, PO Box 611, Alpena, MI  49707.   
 

We are also in need of an 8 Ō conference table through Nov. 
2022, even if on loan.  If you have or know of one in good 
condiƟon, please stop by the office or call. 
 

Thank you for your support and Vote to turn Alpena County 
Blue in 2022! 
 

Sincerely 



Local, State and NaƟonal News Updates 

If you have news to report or would like to write an arƟcle for the newsleƩer, please reach out to Cathy 
at:  acdp684@gmail.com or call 989.916.6499 

FÙ®�Ä�Ý Ê¥ M�Ù®� F®�½��Ù Update 
 

The Team and machine behind Fielder for the 106th is 
going strong and hard.  We are connecƟng with voters 
and training hard so that we can deliver a well‐executed 
campaign for Michigan's 106th District.  Team Fielder 
has hired a Scheduling Coordinator and his name is Evan 
Carlson.  Evan is from Presque Isle and is home for the 
summer from his first year at Central Michigan 
University.  He aƩended 2 days of training in Lansing this 
past weekend and he will be in our office at least once 
per week.  If you see him, say hello!    
 

Check out the following links and informaƟon below.  
Website with all posiƟon statements:  
www.MarieFielder.com  
Email:  fielder4MI@gmail.com 
Phone:  989‐916‐4451 
Mailing Address:  Friends of Marie Fielder 
                                PO Box 118 
                                Alpena, MI. 49707 
Facebook:  hƩps://www.facebook.com/FielderforMI106 
 

If you have a smartphone, you can  
scan the QR code to immediately 
take you to our page.   

In case you missed it.  LeƩer‐to‐the‐Editor, The Alpena News, April 30, 2022 

Now that the ACDP has opened an office, we are acƟvely recruiƟng Volunteers and Members, 
especially Members. Our Membership has dropped dramaƟcally from around 70 last year to under 40 
as of April 30th.  We are desperately seeking interested supporters to come to our monthly 
membership meeƟng on Thursday May 19, 2022, to observe how our meeƟngs are run and acƟvely 
encourage the non‐members in aƩendance to join the ACDP.  We have MDP membership applicaƟons 
in the office and membership is free and we’ll mail your applicaƟon for you.  When you’re a Member 
of the MDP you also support the ACDP.               Thank you for your support. 

Former State Rep. Joel Sheltrown of West 
Branch is seeking Michigan’s 36th Senate 
District seat. The newly redrawn district now 
includes Alcona, Alpena, Arenac, Crawford, 
Iosco, Kalkaska, Missaukee, Montmorency, 
Ogemaw, Oscoda Otsego, Presque Isle, 
Roscommon, Wexford, and parts of Bay and 
Manistee counƟes.  
 

"My campaign for the 36th Senate is going 
well, and so far, the key people that I have met with are 
happy that I have decided to run.  I am finding that my past 
accomplishments, such as the ORV legislaƟon allowing local 
road use and securing the funding for the first wide‐body 
Wurtsmith AFB repair hanger sƟll reap dividends.  My 
former posiƟon as chairman of Natural Resources, Tourism, 
and Outdoor RecreaƟon CommiƩee has proven to be very 
helpful in generaƟng favorable name ID all over northern 
Michigan. My opponent doesn't have that advantage and 
was a no‐show last night for a Cadillac Chamber event for 
candidates.  
 

So, I look forward to represenƟng the 36th District and 
introducing good policy I have witnessed across the naƟon, 
to Michigan.  We have a good chance of taking the Senate, 
especially if I win my elecƟon.   I also am grateful for all the 
support and encouragement Alpena Dems has provided! "  



Website: www.alpenademocrats.org   Like us Facebook: @alpenadems 
Instagram:  @alpenadems    twiƩer:  @alpenademsacdp 

There’s a ton of ballot iniƟaƟves going around in Michigan‐these are proposals that, if they 
get enough signature, can be voted on and turned into law.  But which are actually fighƟng 
for mulƟracial working class people?  It’s super important to be informed since peƟƟoners 
(people collecƟng signatures) are legally allowed to lie to you.  Let’s take a look below. 

Please read all peƟƟons you are asked 
to sign.  Look at the top for the Ballot 

Measure name.  PeƟƟoners are not 
required to tell you the truth.  Many get 

paid by how many signatures they 
collect so they will do anything for 

yours. 




